From: Rebecca Neeley

To: Participate
Subject: Short term rental
Date: Thursday, June 24, 2021 5:39:11 PM

OMG. Just read the article about Sandpoint
And the fact that there is a code and cities CAN regulate short term rentals. It’s almost criminal that Ketchum is not
regulating this. Please put this on the agenda for July!

Rebecca Neeley
rebecca@sunvalleyl.com
208-720-6912
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